
North Bend  
Shoreline Public 
Access and  
Trail Plan

The City of North Bend is advancing planning 
related to public access to the Middle Fork and 
South Fork Snoqualmie River shorelines from a grant 
received from the Washington State Department of 
Ecology. To understand the community’s priorities for 
shoreline access, the City is developing a plan which 
aims to create a cohesive network of access points 
and trails, enhancing recreational opportunities for 
residents and visitors. 

Please consider taking a brief 
survey to share your feedback on 
local shoreline use. Doing so will 
help to ensure that the needs and 
preferences of our community are 
fully considered.

For more information on the update please  
find the project landing page here.

For questions on the update process, contact  
Senior Planner Jamie Burrell at  
jburrell@northbendwa.gov,  
or by phone at (425) 888-7642.

Wednesday  
September 25th  
5:30 p.m. 

Published in the Snoqualmie Valley Record, posted to the City website 
and at the City’s official posting locations.

NOTICE OF PUBLIC 
OPEN HOUSE FOR

North Bend City Hall  
920 SE Cedar Falls Way

Please Join Us

https://survey123.arcgis.com/share/91a2bffb865f46dfa9c8c63f9ba0c4fe
https://northbendwa.gov/422/Shoreline-Access-Plan
mailto:jburrell%40northbendwa.gov?subject=

